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Contact Information
1510 Sisisky Blvd.  •  Fort Lee, VA 23801

Phone: 804-733-1558
Facebook: Fort Lee Family Housing

Thank You For Attending
St Patrick's Day - Shamrock the Post-Despite the rain, good times were had by 
all. The event was hugely successful. Not a cupcake or swag was left!

Friendly Reminder
Trash, recycling, and bulk trash are picked up every Tuesday. Pest control is 
every Tuesday. Please submit your work order by 3:00pm on the previous 
Monday.

Our CEO’s Message

April is the Month of the Military Child 
and during this month, Hunt Military 
Communities celebrates the youngest 
members of our communities. Military 
children, often make some of the most 
signi�cant sacri�ces moving from state 
to state, school to school, and having 
parents deployed for long periods of 

time. We are proud to acknowledge and support the 
tremendous strength and resiliency of our military children, 
along with the  sacri�ces. This year, for the third time, we are 
hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 
children to share stories of how they have been a hero and 
positive in�uence in their community.  Applicants are asked 
to submit a 300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero 
Story.” All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt 
Little Heroes cape, mask  and challenge coin. Three winners 
will receive cash prizes and matching donations to the 
charity of their choice. For more information please visit 
https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of us here 
at HMC, thank you for your service and sacri�ce.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Proudly Supporting The 
 Month of the Military Child



Kayla Little's children were decked out in green 
for St. Patrick’s Day! Congratulations for 
winning our Sel�e Contest! 

Congratulations
Congratulations to our last 5 winners of our CEL Survey: The 
Closson Family, The Dominguez Family, The Green Family, The 
Pierce Family, and The Dafneypressley Family. Congratulations to 
Kayla Little for winning the St. Patrick's Day Sel�e Contest!

Employee Spotlight
Kenny Barnett

Kenny enjoys karaoke, sports, and spending 
time with his children and wife. Kenny has
one child graduating from collegeand twins 
graduating from high school this year. Kenny 
enjoys his job as he says there is something 
di�erent each day. He believes the 
maintenance team is great and they all work 
well together to get the job done.

fortleefamilyhousing.com

April is Month of the Military Child. We will be
doing the Purple Balloon Pursuit all month long. 

SAVE THE DATE
April 6th
Tiny Tots Playgroup - At the Main Welcome Center from 
10:00am -11:00am

April 20th
Tiny Tots Playgroup - At the Main Welcome Center from 
10:00am -11:00am

April 15th
Grab a delicious purple cupcake from 3:00pm - 5:00pm in your
neighborhood center

April 22nd
Earth Day/Spring Planting - pick up your planting kit from
3:00pm - 5:00pm in your neighborhood center 

April 8th
Community Yard Sales 

April 23rd
Community Yard Sales 

April 19th - 24th
Yard of the Month Contest 

April 14th - 21st
Pet of the Month Contest

Hunt Little Heroes
Calling all Little Heroes! In honor of Month of the Military Child 
(April), we want to hear from you about what it takes to be a leader. 
Show us what kind of hero you want to be in your community! 
Submission deadline is April 15th, 2022.
For more information and submission guidelines, visit: 
HuntLittleHeroes.org.


